August 14, 1969

Rabbi Dr. Immanuel Jakobovits Office of the Chief Rabbi Adler House, Tavistock Square London, W.C.1, England

Dear Immanuel:

The Jewish Chronicle article and editorial came to my attention yesterday simultaneously with receipt of Prof. Domb's letter.

I am sending you a copy of my response enclosed. I assume that by now you have seen my original article in the May-June issue of Jewish Life.

I am willing to abide by your recommendation, although my first impulse, as I wrote to Domb, is to ignore them.

Although I am still in the country, I do come to the city quite often and so it is best to write to me at the Jewish Center.

Mindy and I and all our family are thrilled that you will be with us hopefully together with Amelie at the Bar Mitzvah -- at least for the Sunday affair. It will be a great honor and a marvelous sign of friendship.

Cordially,

RNL:ps

RABBI NORMAN LAMM